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December 23, 2009

Dear Caring Friend,

Your generosity to the Wounded Warrior Project — expressed through your recent gift
of § on 11/14/2009 — speaks worlds about your concern for the young men and women
who stand on the frontiers of freedom in our world today. They placed their lives on the line.
Tens of thousands have been wounded in action, while many more were injured or became ill
in the extreme and hazardous conditions of the wars without fronts.

What can I say to thank you for your loyalty to these men and women? How can I ever
express my gratitude for your partnership in the great cause of the Wounded Warrior Project?
Obviously words can never measure my deep appreciation.

Thank you again for your continued support.
Bringing Hope to Heroes,
é Sy
Steve Nardizzi
Executive Director

Wounded Warrior Project
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Your generosity enables WWP to keep its programs going strong, and we are deeply grateful to you.
Additional gifts are always welcomed.
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